
 

 

I hope everyone had a lovely 
Easter break. I would like to 
welcome you all back into the 
spring term with some new 
exciting activities to join in and 
have some fun.  
Emma x 

3 Year Olds Government Funding 
The term after your child’s 3rd birthday, your 
child is eligible for 15 hours per week 
government funded sessions term time only. 
These can be used in conjunction with your 
usual nursery sessions or to increase nursery 
sessions subject to availability.  The funded 
sessions are just term time only but extra 
sessions can be booked through the 
holidays. Please ask at the office for further 
information.  

Easter Bonnet Parade 

Well done to everyone who took part 
in the Easter Bonnet Parade, it was 
very hard to choose a winner as they 
were all excellent!! The winners were : 
Butterflies – Eva  
 
Squirrels – Alexander 
 
Badgers – Maisie 
 
Foxes – Lily-Mai 
 
Hedgehogs 1 – Tagan 
 
Hedgehogs 2A – Isabelle  
 
Hedgehogs 2B – Charlie 
 
Hedgehogs 3 - Charlotte 
 

 

Healthy Body Happy Me Week 
During March all the children took 
part in Healthy Body Happy Me Week. 
The children made bagel snakes, fruit 
smoothies, learnt about importance of  
healthy teeth and tooth brushing and  
enjoyed some outdoor dance moves . 

 



 

 

Easter Bonnet Parade 

 The Easter Bonnet Parade was a huge 

success, it was the best year yet. The 

bonnets were fabulous and our parade 

took place outside and all the children 

paraded their bonnets to the rest of the 

nursery. The sun was shining!! Well done 

everyone who took part.  

 
 

Dates for your diary: 
Hedgehogs – Thursday 25th April 
If you would like an appointment at a 
more convenient time please speak to 
Emma or Alison 
The Den – Half Term Holiday Club for 
children 4 -11 years if you would like to 
go on our mailing list  please ask at the 
office. 
Baby & Toddler Sessions 
Don’t forget our Baby & Toddler sessions 
at Asda Living Café every Wednesday 
morning between 10am-11.30am please 
feel free to come along and join in. 

 
May Pole Dancing – Wednesday 1st May 

 
Week beg. 7th May – Europe Week 
The children will be tasting food from 
different countries, dressing up and 
learning about different countries and 
cultures 
 
Summer Fete – Saturday 15th June    
12pm-2pm  
 
Literacy Blitz – during June we will be 
holding Literacy sessions for preschool 
children, more information to follow 
 
Family Trip to the Beach - 20th July  
Remember ! We are holding a Saturday 
family trip to Southport on Saturday 20th 
July at a cost of £10 per person, payment 
due at the time of booking, ask at the 

office for further information. We still 
have places available so come and join us 
for a great day out !! 

Nursery Holidays: We are closed: 
May Day – Monday 6th May 
 
Spring Bank Holiday – Monday 27th May 
 
Bank Holiday – Monday 26th August 
 

Term Time Holidays: For government 
funded sessions & term time only 
children: 
May Half Term Monday 27th – Friday 31st May 
Summer Holidays break up Friday 19th July 
Return to Nursery Monday 2nd September. 
 
If you would like any extra sessions during 
the holidays please ask at the office.  

We raised money for Comic Relief 
Thank you for all your support in raising 
money for Comic Relief. We had good 
support at the sponsored walk , it was 
lovely to see everyone taking part even 
though the weather wasn’t great ! Thank 
you for buying red noses and cakes during 
the week altogether we raised £472!!  
Well done and thank you for your support 
 

 
Reminders 

 Please ensure you bring coats, wellies, 
hats and gloves to nursery during the 
cold weather and several changes of 
clothes in a named bag. 

 Please ensure your contact details are 
up to date, especially changes to any 
mobile numbers. Please inform the 
office 

 Payments can be made by card to Deb 
by telephone on 01952 457448 

 If you have any cardboard boxes for 
junk modeling or any old sheets and 
blankets please bring them to nursery 

 

 
    

Honeybuns now has a Facebook page! 
Parents are welcome to visit our ‘Honeybuns 
Nurseries’ page and share it with their 
Facebook friends. We will update the page 
with information of up and coming events 
along with relevant information.  
Honeybuns is also on Twitter, follow us 
@HoneybunsDN. 
Don’t forget to look at the website for 
photographs of events happening at nursery 
and links to the nursery policies and 
procedures - www.honeybunsnurseries.co.uk 
 

    

 
 

http://www.honeybunsnurseries.co.uk/

